
Frequently Asked Questions from Senior Parents 

 

When is graduation? – June 4, 2025 9am at McDaniel College 

How many tickets? – 8 tickets per senior.  If your senior needs more than 8 tickets the 
SENIOR must write Mrs. Hodgkiss a note requesting additional tickets.  Note can be an 
email or handwritten. Deadline to request extra tickets is Monday May 5th. 

When will seniors get tickets? – Tickets will be distributed during practice on Thursday 
5/29. All obligations, financial and behavioral, must be cleared before students will receive 
their tickets.   

How do I order announcements? – Announcements are ordered through Jostens the 
same company you order cap and gown unit.  Check the LHS website for information on 
ordering. 

When do I order cap & gown? – The Jostens rep will be here to on October 28th to present 
cap & gown ordering information and announcements.  After the meeting all the 
information will be emailed home to parents.  Check the LHS website for more information. 

When will the seniors receive their handbook? – February 3rd will be the senior meeting.  
Each senior will get a personalized handbook with all the important information. 

Are graduation practices and award ceremonies mandatory? – YES!  

Where will the cap & gown be distributed? – ALL cap & gowns will be shipped directly to 
Liberty High School.  A date in April will be announced once the gowns have arrived.  
Gowns will be distributed after the senior meeting in April. 

Baby Photo and Contract due? Baby photos are due to Mrs. Fields and Mrs. Fairbank as 
soon as you can.  Deadline for both the Contract and the photo is Friday, April 4th.  The 
sooner the better. 

When and where is the prom? The prom is held at Martin’s West on Saturday, April 26 from 
7:00 p.m. – 10:30 p.m.  Hot hors d’oeuvres & desserts will be served.  The prom is a formal 
event.  Tickets will be sold in April. 

When is the Senior Picnic?  The senior picnic takes place on the last day of school for 
seniors during MOD 4.  All seniors who are at school are required to attend.  Lunch is 
served at the picnic. 

 

 

 


